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        Chair asked Allie if the My Ideas Poster was sent out through e-mail to all staff as they had 
hoped it would be able to.  He (and the rest of the committee) said they do not remember 
seeing an e-mail with it.  Allie said she would ask at the next Staff Senate meeting (or now ) 

 

        Heard follow-up on two ideas presented to the committee.  Both ideas are already being looked 
at by the University so the committee decided not to present them further. 

o   Elimination of Paper PAF in Favor of Electronic Version – HR is working on this currently 
o   ADP Format Change – HR looking into it already     

 

        Discussed two new ideas presented to the committee.  Both ideas are being investigated by the 
committee before being presented further. 

o   Saving the University Money by Using Product Warranties – Idea primarily focused on 
light ballasts.  Committee wanted to contact Facilities Maintenance to discuss cost 
savings and get a better idea of where this suggestion is coming from. 

o   Pharmacy Inventory Cost Savings -  Committee thought this idea is a good one, but a 
committee member thought this was already being looked into by internal 
audit.  Committee wanted to contact both areas to see the status of this. 
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